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January 9, 2024 – 5:00 p.m.
Rockford Township 

Board of Audit Work Session Meeting
Proposed Budget for 2025 
Present were Supervisors Otten, Kjome, Dennis Beise, Norsby, Troy Beise, Clerk McDougall and Maintenance Crew Miller.  
The Board reviewed their previous budget for 2023 and the actual funds disbursed for 2023.  The Board reviewed their 2024 budget and made adjustments required for the 2025 proposed levy.

GENERAL FUND
The Board reviewed the General Fund and recommends an increase from 2024 levy of $246,550 to $342,200 for 2025.
ROAD & BRIDGE FUND

The Board reviewed the Road and Bridge Fund and recommends an increase from 2024 levy of $1,297,800 to $1,365,100 for 2025.
FIRE FUND
The Board reviewed the Fire Fund and recommended keeping the Fire fund the same as 2024 at $200,000.00.
For a proposed tax levy of $1,907,300 for 2025.
Supervisor Otten adjourned at 7:30 p.m.
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